
REMOTE LEARNING FAQ 

What will remote learning look like for my student? 
While the implementation might look different at each grade level, the overall approach 
represents a commitment to optimizing synchronized learning for all students. This includes 
live instruction of all core academic subjects as well as special areas. Virtual visits from our 
related service professionals will also be a part of the remote learning school day for our 
primary team. A full day of instruction will be provided Monday - Thursday. On Fridays, 
synchronous instruction will continue for Math and Literacy; however, the remainder of the 
day will be used for one-on-one check-ins, enrichment opportunities, and teacher 
professional development.  


The schedule for each team is provided here >>


What is synchronous learning? 
Synchronous learning is used to describe an approach where a group of students are 
engaged in learning at the same time. For Summit Academy, this means that students have 
joined a Google Meet via a link in their Google Classroom and the teacher will lead the 
students in lessons and activities.  


How do I or my student access Google Classroom? 
In order to access Google Classroom, you must be signed into Google using your student’s 
username and password. This information can be provided to you by your student’s 
homeroom teacher. We are working on a bank of tutorial videos to help students and 
parents navigate the technology side of remote learning. Once completed, these videos will 
be found on our website under the “COVID-19” tab.


What if I want my student to remain remote even when Summit 
decides to return to in-person instruction? Is that an option? 

Yes, any parent who wishes for their student to remain remote once Summit has begun in-
person instruction should contact Rebecca Hoffmann.


